
Hello Fellow Local 265 Retirees 
 
Last Month we lost one of our more colorful members Louie Ruffatti. I never 
heard anyone speak a harsh word about him. He was always a pleasure to work 
with or just to sit and talk with. He will be missed by all who knew him.  
                              
We also recently lost Denny Darnel. Denny started his Sheet Metal journey in old 
Local 220 then transferred to Local 50 then retired from Local 265. You will be 
missed by us all. 
                              
It is with the deepest sympathy from your fellow retirees to our good friend Art 
Delorenzo on the loss of his lovely wife Mitzi. Words cannot express our sadness. 
 
Our next lunch meeting will be at Al's Steak House on June 20th. Hope to see you 
all there. 
                                
Just one giant Happy Birthday will go out to our old friend Glen Volling so have a 
GREAT ONE. 
 
                                 See you all at AL's on June 20th at 11:30. See you there. 
 
Yours truly  
            
Alfie Rodriguez 
 
Art Delorenzo 
 


